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December 9, 1982

Mr, Sam R, Putnam, Jr.

Senior Project Manager

J.E. Sirrive Company

Post Office Box 5456

Greenville, South Carolina 29606

Dear Mr. Putnam:

3 Thank you very much for contacting CCC concerning waste removal services
for your proposed Rolling Green project. Phillip McAbee and I appreciate
the time you spent with us going over the plans for the project and
explaining to us the layout and waste removal requirements.

After reviewing the drawings, exanining the layout, and determining what
type of waste removal system this project would require, I cannot foresee
any problems with it. Our company would be able to provide all necessary
gservices to dispose of any waste generated at such a facility as the one

you have proposed.

If T can be of any further assistance to you, or if you have any other
questions regarding this project, please feel free to call me.

Cordially,

“he(34

Joe Cash
Assistant Manager
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